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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Nancy Miller <millerinsurance@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 11:06 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain
Attachments: Whiskey Town curtain.jpg

Importance: High

Hello Peter, 
This email is to state my opposition to the Water Board staff’s recommendation in the draft EIR. I 
don’t believe installing a Thermal Curtain is a sound decision, environmentally or financially. 
Disrupting the ecosystem of Lake Almanor for the questionable improvement in another area at huge 
expense is not a sound decision. 
I am very concerned about introducing a chemical-based material that biodegrades into Lake 
Almanor. Nowhere did I see this addressed in the EIR. Decomposing plastics are causing untold 
damage to our oceans and lakes and ultimately to humans when we eat the fish that have consumed 
the degraded plastic (see attached picture of the Whiskey Town thermal curtain).  
 
I believe pursuing installing a thermal curtain is foolish at best, with a HUGE potential downside, for a 
possible minimal and uncertain benefit.   
 
 
Nancy Miller, RHU 
Nancy Miller Insurance & Financial Services, Inc 
1000 Paseo Camarillo, Suite 136 
Camarillo, CA  93010 
CA DOI License No. 0665904 
805-482-5469 
Fax: 805-383-6612 
 
This message, and any attachments to it, may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified 
that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, or communication of this message is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete the 
message and any attachments. Thank you.  
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